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I am testifying in favor of HB4115.  In this time of unprecedent global climate change, 

with costs and benefits of fossil fuel investments changing rapidly, the bill’s provisions 

are fiscally prudent.  As a PERS retiree, I am interested in the health of the State’s 

investment portfolio and transparency in its management.   

 

This bill heads us in the right direction, with a sensible and timely approach to the 

question of investments in fossil fuels.  Please vote YES on the Treasury 

Transparency Bill. 

 


